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November 21, 2023 

 
A Personal Message from MP Shaun Chen  

 
As the Member of Parliament for Scarborough North, I am pleased to extend my 

warmest greetings to the attendees of the Tamil National Flag Day. 

 

Today’s event is an important opportunity to commemorate the culture and 

heritage of the Tamil Canadian community as they light ceremonial oil candles, 

participate in a flag raising ceremony, and honour the struggles and sacrifices of 

Tamil people in Canada and around the world. 

 

I congratulate the organizers for their work in making this event possible. Canada 

is made stronger by the strength of our country’s diverse communities.   

 

Please accept my best wishes for all your future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shaun Chen 

Member of Parliament 

Scarborough North 
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